
 

 

Information Evening 

OFF TO SCHOOL! 
You are invited to join us at The Shepherd Centre in Canberra for an information evening all about 

supporting kids with hearing loss as they go off to school!  

First days can be daunting, whether you’re getting ready for the first day of primary school or the 

first day of high school or the first day in the next grade. Come along and hear from our presenters 

and guest panel including past parents, past clients, and professionals who will share their knowledge 

and experience around supporting kids with hearing loss at school and beyond.  

If you are unable to attend in person, there is the option to join the session using our secure video 

conferencing technology.  

 

Who: Families and caregivers of children with hearing loss. 

What: Information evening about supporting kids with hearing 

loss at school and beyond. 

Where: The Shepherd Centre in Canberra, Nealie Place, RIVETT. 

When: Thursday 17th of August from 7pm until 9pm. 

RSVP: By Friday 10th of August to 

cheryl.parsons@shepherdcentre.org.au with the 

number of adults who will be attending for catering. 
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